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Dear Supervisors:

I strongly support the proposal to fund $1.3M for the Channel Islands Harbor water quality
project, which would match the funds already approved by the City of Oxnard.

We look forward to working together and ultimately solve this problem!
Sincerely,

Bert E. Perello
Councilmember, Distict 1
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